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August 2023 
 
Hello! 
Welcome back to another year at Saltfleet District High School. I hope that you have enjoyed your 
summer break… relaxing, unwinding and spending time with family and friends.   
We are pleased to start the new school year with enthusiasm and look forward to participating in many 
awesome opportunities such as guest speakers, assemblies, special spirit days, experiential learning and 
extracurricular activities.  
  
I am very fortunate to be working alongside two amazing Vice Principals – Mr. Mark Hopman (working 
with students with last names A-K) and Ms. Andrea Moore (working with students with last names L-Z). 
Please feel free to connect if you require support or assistance with any matter. We will do our best to 
help you. In addition, we know that your success and well-being are directly connected to you becoming 
a high school graduate. Working with our talented and dedicated staff, we all want you to graduate and 
have many rewarding opportunities and experiences during your time at Saltfleet!   
 
Students return for the first day of the school year on Wednesday, September 6th.  Classes start at 
8:00am. Please also make note that picture day is on September 19th. You will have the opportunity to 
purchase photo packages online, but even if you do not want to purchase photos, it is still important to 
get your photo taken for your student card. Student cards are provided free of charge to all students.  
 
Timetables can be seen via the Parent Portal in late August. Guidance counsellors will be back in the 
school the week of August 29th if any timetable changes are required. Please note, that timetable 
changes may be limited due to how full our classes are this year, but we always endeavour to meet the 
needs of our students. Staff will be available outside of the main office on September 6th  to support any 
questions related to your timetable or class location.  
 
The environment we learn in is very important to all of us. It is crucial for all students to feel safe and 
welcomed. If you come across any issues during your time at Saltfleet, please make sure we are made 
aware so that you are given the best possible chance to succeed in high school. A Student Handbook 
containing information about the Code of Conduct will be posted on the Saltfleet website shortly. We 
encourage students and families to read this document together.   
 
On behalf of Mr. Hopman and Ms. Moore, we wish you a wonderful start to the school year.  Go Storm!  
Have a wonderful year! 
 
K. Kindree 
Ms. K. Kindree 
Principal 


